
THE COMMISSIONERS OF FIRE DISTRICT NO. 2 
BOROUGH OF TINTON FALLS, COUNTY OF MONMOUTH 

 
 

July 2, 2015 
Minutes 

Workshop 
 

 
        President Butch Neis called the workshop meeting of the 
Commissioners to order at 7:00 pm. 
         In accordance with the Open Meetings Act, Butch Neis read the 
following statement.  “Adequate notice of this meeting has been provided in 
accordance with the Open Meetings Act by the adoption of a schedule of 
meetings and notice thereof being posted in the municipal building, being 
filed with the municipal clerk and being transmitted to the Coaster and the 
Hub all within 48 hours prior to this meeting.” 
        When the roll was taken, it showed Eric Rickert absent. 
          Peter Maclearie reported on information he received in reference to 
the Special Meeting of June 22, 2015.  Peter called Mayor Gerry Turning 
and shared our interest in the Pearl Harbor Fire Station, located in Charles 
Woods, to be used as a Training Center.  Mayor Turning did not have 
information for us, however, he would get back to Peter Maclearie when he 
had information to share. 
           Richard Braslow shared information he has received about if and 
when the Annual Fire District Election are moved to November.  The 
November election will be up to this District if we want the Borough Clerk 
or this District to conduct the election.. 
          Various other topics were discussed.. 
           Public, none. 
         There being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Tim 
Anderson, with the second by Pete Maclearie to adjourn the Workshop at 
7:30 pm.  When the roll was taken, it showed all in favor of this motion. 
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